
  

 
January is almost over and what a cold and blustery 

month it has been so far.  As we move towards Feb-

ruary, the sweetheart's month, I am looking at all 

things red.  We will be celebrating with all our 

hearts at our next Guild meeting.  I hope you plan 

on participating in our Block of the Month Sew-a-

long, Vintage Housewife, it's such a cute and fun 

quilt to sew.  We will kick it off at our next meet-

ing.  Starting with the baking block,  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

so put your creativity caps on and let's get start-

ed.  I look forward to seeing you all at Talahi Island 

Community Center on February 13th or via Zoom for 

our meeting. 

 

Cindy 

Join us for our next meeting:  

February 13th, 2021 

The Talahi Island Community 

Center  

532 Quarterman Dr 

9:30  – 10:00 am - Sewcial Time 

10:00 am – Meeting  

Zooming too ! 
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Find it here: 

President’s Column 

Cindy Ochoa 

president@savannahquiltguild.com 

 Wear your name tag 

 Wear your Mask 

 Your Show and Share 

Remember to bring to our meeting: 
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Needling News 
 Birthdays this month:  Kim Hayes - 1st, Jane Odgers - 4th, Marilyn Smith - 7th, 

Carol Lannom - 15th, Cindy Ochoa - 20th, Cindy Cybul - 23rd, Julie Dobson - 28th. 
Happy birthday to you, dear ladies!  

 

 Membership News:  
  
 Our 2021 Membership Drive is underway. Thank you to those who have already 

submitted their 2021 dues. For those members mailing in their dues please note 
the correct address. (This was incorrect in the January newsletter. Sorry for any 
inconvenience and/or returned mail that might have occurred) Theresa Sapp, 
treasurer 1531 Wilmington Island Road  Savannah, GA 31410 

 
 The membership list will be updated after the March meeting. 

Programs and upcoming events 
Kim Hayes, Vice President, programs@savannahquiltguild.com 

Hi Everyone!  

Hope you all are doing well. I wanted to say Thank you to Cindy for her presentation last month. 

She did a fantastic job of starting us off on the Vintage Housewife block of the month! As for our 

virtual traveling, the next few months should be fun! 

February....We'll be visiting the Missouri Star Quilt Company. We'll learn how the store was 
founded and learn a fun Valentines Day project. 
 
 
March ....."Why We Quilt"... we travel to Gees Bend, Alabama to learn about their long history of 
quilting. 
 
 
April ........"Batting: What's Inside Matters"... We have been able to get Stephanie Hackney, from 
Hobbs Bonded Fibers, to give us a live (via Zoom) presentation on everything you ever wanted to 
know about batting! This will be during the April meeting and is free to all guild members. Mark 
your calendars! 
 
As Ye Sew, So Shall Ye Rip 

 

Kim 
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I want to thank Carol Vondeylen as she was prepared to present the January after
-meeting workshop on Fidget Quilts, but Covid caught up with  her and ruined her 
plans.  We'll  have  that workshop in the future.  Hope you're on the mend, Carol! 
 
There will be no workshops held after February's or March's meetings. 
 
In April we will have the Fabric Painting workshop with Terry Duncan.   
 
 
 
 
 
Please contact me if you want to be added to the sign-up list.  I am away from Sa-
vannah till March but can secure your spot.  I'll be contacting the names of mem-
bers who had sign up last year for Terry's workshop  to see if you still plan to at-
tend.   The supplies will be provided by Terry and me for a $6.00 fee.  The cost of 
the workshop is  $20.00.  You may bring brushes if you have them.  If you have the 
Inktense paints, the supply fee will be waived. 
 
I'm looking forward to seeing everyone again in March! 
 

Jan  

After Meeting Workshops and Sew-Ons  

Jan Smart, workshops@savannahquiltguild.com  

Quilts for Kids, Inc. 

Hello. I am the Director of Operations and chapter liaison for Quilts for Kids, Inc., a non-

profit that for over 20 years has been donating quilts to seriously ill children, children in 

shelters, children impacted by natural disasters and fostering agencies. Our wonderful 

chapter based in Waycross is closing after 11 years, and I am hoping to find someone to 

head a chapter in Savannah (my home town) or thereabouts. It's a volunteer position, of 

course, and the impetus is that all the quilts you make stay in your region...wherever you 

want to give them. Cheryl Sloan and Cindy Lukas (Waycross chapter leaders) have a list 

of 4 hospitals to whom they donate regularly, so the contacts are in place. Please email 

me at pam.fox@quiltsforkids.org and visit our website, http://www.quiltsforkids.org to 

learn more. 

Thank you. 

Pamela Fox  

 

mailto:pam.fox@quiltsforkids.org
http://www.quiltsforkids.org/
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Things to do this month… 

 Come join the fun at the Friday Bee from 10 am to 2 pm at Talahi Island Com-

munity Center.  Call to reserve your spot. For more information please contact  

Cindy Ochoa at 912-222-8728. 

 Zoom “bees” are continuing every Monday at 11 am. For more information 

please contact Mary Bass at 912-604-7781. 

 Postponed at this time: The Sewcial’s 

SQG Website News 

 

The website page, Programs, will now include the last few 

months of programs along with videos and slideshows and the 

programs for the upcoming programs for three months.  That way 

you will know in advance what the next few programs will be and 

can catch up on any you missed. 

The Quilter’s Marketplace is available for our members to sell 

their sewing machines, notions, fabric or tools.  Contact me if you 

have any questions or concerns about posting your items.   

Renee Christensen, Webmaster 

 www.savannahquiltguild.com 

SQGnews@gmail.com  

http://www.savannahquiltguild.com
mailto:SQGnews@gmail.com
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Charity: Nursing Covers  

Jan Howard, sunfish2@att.net  

The Charity Committee, with your help, has  been meeting the needs of the 

children in Pediatric ICU at Memorial Hospital.  

Upcoming Classes - Nationally known teachers 

classes@savannahquiltguild.com 

Savannah Quilt Guild - Class 
 (featuring national/regional instructors) 

Nancy Mahoney of Sparta, GA on February 12, 2021 has been canceled.  

Hope to re-schedule next year. 

Vintage Housewife Block of the Month Sew-a-long 
 

 
This month we will begin with the baking block.  Directions for each 
block can be found on the guild web page.  
http://www.savannahquiltguild.com  You will need to log in and go the 
members.  In the drop down you will see 
Block of the Month.  Just click and you are there. 
 

Cindy 

http://www.savannahquiltguild.com/
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Meeting Minutes  
Joanne Simpson, secretary@savannahquiltguild.com 

Click here to view Minutes for December meeting in Person and on Zoom.  

Treasurer’s Report  
Gloria Bailey, treasurer@savannahquiltguild.com   

Full Treasurer’s Report:  Click here to view  
 

  Balance on hand 12/21/20 -                        $12,771.79 
 
  Cash In -                    1,622.00 

  Cash Out -                       359.99 
          
  Total Ending Balance 1/21/21 -            $14,033.80 

Hospitality  - Friendship, sharing and caring 
hospitality@savannahquiltguild.com 

Memorial NICU has let us know they are always in need 
of preemie hats/caps, especially colors for boys. Any 
knitters/crochet's might want to take note of this.  

Nursing covers are always welcomed.  We are the only 
group that supplies them to Memorial.  Instructions are 
included in the kits, along with boning and D-rings.  

Charity   - Brighten the world of a sick child 

Paula LaCoe & Cindy Cybul , placoe@juno.com or ccybul1986@msn.com 

https://savannahquiltguild.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/01/January-2021-Meeting-Minutes.pdf
https://savannahquiltguild.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/01/SQG-February-2021-Treasurers-Report.pdf
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The deadline for the Newsletter is the 21st of the month. Please email your info to: 

newsletter@savannahquiltguild.com  

To contact Officers and Committee Chairs 

Click here  Contact Us  

Officers and Committee Chairs - January through December 2021 

President - Cindy Ochoa Sewcial - Ruth Rodriguez 

Vice President - Kim Hayes Retreat - Theresa Sapp & Cindy Ochoa 

Secretary - Joanne Simpson Newsletter - Carol Lannom 

Treasurer - Theresa Sapp Website - Renee Christensen 

Membership/Sunshine - Poppe Nezbeda Friday Bee - Cindy Ochoa 

Hospitality -  Charity - Nursing Covers - Jan Howard  

Classes -  Charity - Pillowcases - Paula LaCoe  &  

Cindy Cybul 
After Meeting Workshops - Jan Smart 

Savannah Quilt Guild Annual Retreat  

2021 Retreat 

“Friends By The Sea” 
 

St. Christopher’s Camp at John’s Island, South Carolina 
RETREAT UPDATE- 

The 2021 Retreat in March is full. A waiting list will be maintained. Let Theresa 
Sapp or Cindy Ochoa know if you would like to be added to the list. 

Click here  Registration Form 

http://www.savannahquiltguild.com/index.php/contact-us
http://www.savannahquiltguild.com/index.php/contact-us
https://stchristopher.org/
https://savannahquiltguild.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/07/Retreat-2021-Registration-Form.pdf

